
Gym Sustainability Commitment 

Announcement 

Dear Valued Members, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to promoting health and wellness, we are excited to 

announce our new sustainability initiative aimed at reducing our environmental impact. 

Starting next month, we will be implementing several eco-friendly practices including: 

• Using energy-efficient lighting and equipment 

• Reducing plastic waste by providing reusable water bottles 

• Encouraging members to bring their own towels 

• Implementing a recycling program throughout our facilities 

• Partnering with local gyms for energy sharing and sustainable practices 

We believe that every small step counts in making a difference. Together, we can contribute to a 

healthier planet while achieving our fitness goals. 

Thank you for being part of our fitness family and for supporting our journey towards 

sustainability! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Gym Name] Team 


